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August 16, 2012

Open Letter from NCCUSL President

To Persons Writing Letters:

I have been receiving a number of letters, addressed to me as President of the
National Conference of Commissioners on Uniform State Laws, from individuals
expressing concerns about the impact that Article 2B of the Uniform Commercial
Code might have on consumers, software developers, and others, and suggesting
delay of any approval of Article 2B by both NCCUSL and the American Law
Institute.  Those concerns have been passed on to the Drafting Committee, and will
continue to be addressed by the Committee, and I am sure, by the general
membership of both organizations.

As to the suggested delay of final approval, my letter of May 6, 1998, which has
also been posted at http://www.law.upenn.edu/library/ulc/ulc.htm, sets forth the
anticipated schedule for both NCCUSL and the Institute for further action on
Article 2B.  Interested parties are urged to get any specific proposed changes to the
NCCUSL office, with explanations, by October 10, 1998, in order for them to be
circulated to the Drafting Committee before its November 1998 meeting.

Sincerely Yours,

Gene N. Lebrun
President


